
 

 

 
 
 

 
If your child was born between 
1st September 2019 and                 
31st August 2020, you need to apply 
for their school place. 
 

Save Time - Apply Online at 
www.sheffield.gov.uk/schools-childcare 
 

Closing date for applying 15th January 2024 
 

Pupil Admissions can be contacted on 

0114 273 5766  
It is your responsibility to apply for a school place.  
Missing the closing date will mean less chance of  
obtaining a place at your preferred school(s). 
 


